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This letter is to inform you of the upcoming 
retirement of Dr. Peter Wells, effective January 31st, 
2025. Our office will assist you in finding another 
heart rhythm doctor. While this is happening, Dr. 
Wells will still be available if something urgent arises 
with you.  
 

 

Thank you, 
Peter Wells, MD 


